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The message of Christmas sent By Patriarch Louis Sako 

 

To all our dear sisters and brothers in Christ 

Peace be with you 

 

The situation of the Christian refugees in Iraq is still tragic and critical. There is no quick 

solution in the horizon. They are living in a psychological worry about their houses, 

properties, jobs and the future of their children. They need especially during the 

celebration of Christmas and the New Year signs that they are not alone. 

Therefore I ask all our sisters and brothers to pray for them every day to keep their 

hope, confidence and courage in the Love of God our Father. 

We are very grateful for your friendship, closeness and solidarity even if you are so far 

away. We are very moved and impressed by what Aid to the Church in Need, Missio, 

Oeuvre d'Orient and others are doing. The refugees need for open hearts and doors to 

feel they are supported. We feel you are for us the Good Samaritan indeed. 

 

May God bless you always. 

I wish you a merry Christmas and happy New Year 

 

 

+Louis Raphael I Sako 

Patriarch of Babylon for Chaldeans  

                                     


